
MOVEMENT CONTROL ORDER CLOSURE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

This notice is issued in light of the Movement Control Order issued under the Prevention and Control 

of Infectious Diseases Act 1988 and the Police Act 1967 (“the Order”) as announced by the Prime 

Minister on 16 March 2020 (https://www.nst.com.my/news/nation/2020/03/575372/fulltext-pms-

movement-control-order-speech-english).  

Kindly be informed that in compliance with the Order, we will no longer be able to operate physically 

as usual and is required to close from 18th March 2020 until 12th May 2020.  

We also expect the court, the land office, the insolvency office and various government offices 

(except for those involved in essential services such as water, electricity, energy, 

telecommunications, postal, transportation, irrigation, oil, gas, fuel, lubricants, broadcasting, finance, 

banking, health, pharmacy, fire, prison, port, airport, safety, defense, cleaning, retail and food supply) 

to close down in compliance with the Order.  

Notwithstanding the above, please be rest assured that we will be taking steps to minimize the 

impact resulting from the current national crisis and all work will be handled by us in our usual 

professional manner.  

All the partners and lawyers of the firm will be on a stand-by basis and will be able to serve you 

remotely. In this respect, please feel free to email us at info@atfw.com.my or 

http://atfw.com.my/contact_us.asp should you require any assistance. Lastly, we value your 

continue support. Stay healthy, stay safe and we wish you and your family our best wishes during 

these trying times.  
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